
  

Families, 

It was great to see so many of you last week during our community retrieval of items.  You will be receiving a phone 
call from the school Monday evening as well as an email to ensure we have your updated email on file so that you 
receive your child’s report card at the end of June.  We will continue to communicate through email as we receive 
updates with regards to school starting in September.  Enjoy your week. 

Mr. Bedford and Mrs. Mandal 

 
12 Mental Health Practices to Try with your Children at Home 
A great way to care for your child’s mental health during COVID-19 or at any other time is to focus 
on social-emotional learning. Social-emotional learning is how we develop skills to support our mental 
health and success through life.  

Social-emotional learning skills help us:   

• Manage stress 
• Identify our emotions 
• Stay positive and keep moving forward 
• Nurture relationships 
• Know and feel good about ourselves 
• Plan and problem-solve 

Click on the link below for activities that assist with building social-emotional learning skills. 

https://smho-smso.ca/blog/12-easy-and-fun-mental-health-practices-to-try-with-your-children-at-
home/ 
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Coronation’s 5A’s – Academics, Athletics, Arts, Attitude and Allyship  

Well-Being – Mental Health Routines 

https://smho-smso.ca/parents-and-families/learn-more/what-is-social-emotional-learning/
https://smho-smso.ca/blog/12-easy-and-fun-mental-health-practices-to-try-with-your-children-at-home/
https://smho-smso.ca/blog/12-easy-and-fun-mental-health-practices-to-try-with-your-children-at-home/


 
 
Retrieval of Personal Items 
There are still some personal items in the school that have been stored for the summer.  If you require 
these items now and were unable to make the times previously provided, email coronationps@ddsb.ca 
to make arrangements.  Please provide your availability. 
 
Report Cards – “Insufficient Evidence” 
Report cards will be emailed home at the end of June for all our students.   The reporting period is from 
mid-February to March 13th (including distance learning).  This term, you may see “I’s” on your child’s 
report card which indicates that the teacher didn’t have enough data to mark that subject area or 
strand in math, language, French or other subject areas. 
 
Please ensure that you email:  coronationps@ddsb.ca if your email address has recently been changed 
so we have the most recent email address on file.  This will ensure that you receive your child’s report 
card. 
 
Graduation – Grade 8 Families – celebrate our virtual graduation with us on June 23rd at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Virtual Fieldtrips for Families 
 Many attractions are offering virtual fieldtrips for families.  Please see the attachment 
to see how you and your family can participate in one of the fieldtrips being offered 
free of charge. 
 
Indigenous Education Department Speaker Series 
The Indigenous Education Department is inviting everyone to participate their, “In 
Conversation Virtual Speaker Series” happening throughout June. Click the link to 
register 

Leadership 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf_HELdfnMAuzEJp3vzK6FKBeObJzXj67n7Abtu90vM8Iq_jg
/viewform 
 
 
Bell Times for 2020/2021 School Year 
There will be a change of when duty starts in the morning for the 2020/2021 school year.  Duty will start 
at 9:00 a.m. and the bell will ring at 9:15 a.m. to let students in.  At lunch, the bell will ring at 1:00 p.m. 
instead of 12:55 p.m. to let students inside.  Durham transportation has also been notified of this 
change and will adjust their times accordingly. 
 
Highlights from Distance Learning  
Our Kindergarten team mailed out  “flat” bitmoji’s of themselves to all families so their students could 
bring them on adventures in their homes and outdoors. This not only encouraged creativity but also oral 
language skills as well as written language skills.  Check out where some of our staff have been in the 
past week.  Looks like our staff and students are enjoying a lot of outdoor time together. 
 
 

 
 
 
Coronation Family Challenges Week #8 – Popsicle Stick Catapult 
Thanks to all families who are participating in our weekly challenges. Our seventh challenge is now 
posted on the following site: 
https://sites.google.com/ddsb.ca/coronation-challenges/popsicle-stick-catapult?authuser=0 
Complete the challenge and fill out the form that is located on the website to highlight your family’s 
creation and be rewarded for your efforts. 
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